[image: image1.emf][image: image2.emf]
Year 4 Homework Letter
Friday 21st October 2016
The Owl People came into school last Friday and we were treated to a fantastic display by a number of different owls native to the UK, and a very interesting talk about the beautiful birds from their keepers.  Each child had their photo taken with Whisper, a barn owl.  We will be sending the photos home when we receive them.
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Have a restful and enjoyable half term break, Mrs Fine.
Our Learning This Week


Our learning this week in English has been linked to our work in Knowledge and Understanding of the World and to our current value – Community.  The children have been thinking about what their own country would be like if they created a civilization like Weslandia.  They have been writing non-chronological reports describing some of the features of their new land, such as which language they might speak and what crops they would grow.  They have also been drawing maps – both of their imagined countries and of an ideal Stone Age settlement.  


In Maths, we have been learning how to use the expanded (long) and formal (short) methods of multiplication.  Here are the two methods so that you can help your child with this concept.


Expanded:               Formal:


�     �





Homework


There are no spellings to learn over the half term break, but do discuss instances of homophones with your child when they occur.  Two more that have been used in school this week are ‘witch’ and ‘which’, and ‘stalk’ and ‘stork’.  


Maths tasks for the week can be found listed on the Year 4 page of the school website, and, of course, there is Mathletics where the children can interact with each other, solving maths problems online.


I have challenged the children to read at least one book during the holidays – it will be lovely to read about the book they choose in their Reading Records.





Dates for your Diary


Monday 31st October – School opens – please can you bring some empty cardboard boxes to school so that we can recreate Stonehenge!


Friday 4th November – Individual and family photos








